ST. SIMONS ISLAND ROTARY CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTOR’S MEETING
May 6, 2003

Present: Marie Dodd, Maria Vogt, Clyde Taylor, Rem Sims, Allen Berry, Jim Szwast,
Enk Kaufman, Nat Johnson, Pat Storino, Charles Lewis

Absent: Barbara Chal, Bud Dorsey, Kevin Lokey, Bill Turbewille, Nat Johnson, Bill
Walker, John Parkins, Leshe Mattingly,

Red Badge Member: MNone

President’s Comments: (Marie Dodd)

Minutes of the April meeting read and approved.

Reported on a successful District Conference. She noted that more than 40 club members
attended the Friday luncheon and 16 members participated in the convention.

Treasurer's Report (Jim Szwast)

Many dues remain outstanding. At year end we will have a surplus in the bank
Community Service (Bill Walker) No report

Charles Lewis of Rotobucks presented a report. Decisions were made to provide $100 to Navy
League, $250 to St. Simons Library, $250 to YWCA and $225 to Glynn County Recreation
Little League.

Club Service & Membership (Pat Storino)

Announced resignation of 3 members: Baker, Ethridge and Mooney. One new application
submitted today.

Programs and Fellowship (Kevin Lokey) No report

In Lokey’s absence, President Dodd reported that in May we have Dick Yarborough, Connie
Patrick and our annual social. In June, we have our College Scholarship Students, annual Paul
Harris recognition, installation of officers and one open date.

International Service (Leslie Mattingly) No report

Vocational Services (Erik Kaufman)

Discussed today’s program. Also discussed the presentation of Vocation Awards to a business as
well as to an individual




Club Historian (Allen Berry)  No report

Club Relations & Public Relations (Rem Sims)

Respectfully submitted.
endiara) CHalf.

Barbara Chal

No report



